FOR YOUR INFORMATION DOWNERS GOLLER

NEW YORK CONFERENCE ON SOVIET JEWRY

Suite 205 165 East 56 Street New York, N.Y. 10022 PL 1-4000

Chairman RABBI NORMAN LAMM Coordinator DAVID GELLER

NEW YORK JEWISH COMMUNITY RELATIONS COUNCIL
Mervin H. Riseman, President
NEW YORK BOARD OF RABBIS
Harold I. Sapirstein, President
STUDENT STRUGGLE FOR SOVIET JEWRY
Jacob Birnbaum, Director

May 12, 1970

To: Organizational Representatives From: Rabbi Norman Lamm, Chairman

Our next meeting will take place on

THURSDAY, MAY 28th -- 5:30 P.M.

at the office of the NJCRAC, <u>55 West 42 Street</u>, New York, N.Y., room 1530.

Following a brief report on the Exodus March of April 26th, our agenda will be devoted to a discussion of plans for a Simchat Torah activity as well as other possible projects that we may wish to undertake in the coming year.

Please make every effort to attend. Thank you.

* * * * * * * * * *

SPECIAL NOTE:

Let me take this opportunity to express my congratulations and commendation to you and your organization on the success of the Exodus March. Hopefully, the success of the Exodus March will serve as an inspiration to concerned organized Jewry in New York, to redouble their efforts on behalf of our people in the Soviet Union. With the continued help of important organizations such as yours, the New York Conference on Soviet Jewry can become an effective instrument in the struggle for Soviet Jewry, and carry out many meaningful projects.